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TRAFFIC ADVISORY 

NOTE NEW DATES 

The Pasadena Freeway from its northern terminus in Pasadena south t o  the 

Avenue 6 0  exit will be subject to  lane closures the evening of March 28 between 7 

p.m. and 5 a.m. the next morning t o  allow reconstruction of the Arroyo Seco 

Bridge. 

On the southbound side, the right lane will close at 7 p.m., followed by  the 

center lane at 11  p.m. On the northbound side, the right lane will close at 8 p.m., 

followed by the center and left lanes at midnight, from Avenue 6 0  t o  Orange Grove 

Avenue. All lanes will reopen at 5 a.m. 

The Arroyo Seco Bridge is being reconstructed to  make i t  earthquake safe 

for the new Pasadena Blue Line. The reconstruction will preserve the historic 

bridge's original appearance. 
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